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Eagle Express 

Horace Mann Middle School 
3101 N. 13th Street 
Wausau WI 54403 

horacemann.wausauschools.org 
 

Main Telephone: 715-261-0725 
Attendance: 715-261-0735 
Guidance: 715-261-0740 

Fax: 715-261-2035 
 

Office Hours 
7:30 am—4:00 pm 

 
Principal 

Dr. Rob Phelps 
 

Associate Principals 
Tami Cummings 

 
Dean of Students 
Hope Cameron 

 
Wausau School District 

wausauschools.org 
 

Follow Horace Mann on Twitter 
@WausauHMann  

October 8, 2021 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
 

Thursday, October 21 from 3:30 - 7:30 pm 
 

Wednesday, October 27 from 12:00 - 7:30 pm  
(students are released at 10:50 am on October 27) 

To select a time slot for your conference, click the below link and follow 
the prompts:     

Horace Mann Parent Teacher Conferences 
           
Once you have registered with PTCfast.com, you will receive a       
confirmation email containing a link to schedule your student’s           
conference day and time.  
 
6th & 7th grade are doing group conferences - Math, ELA, Science and 
Social Studies teachers will meet with you at the same time, so you’ll 
only need one time slot for your student.  For 8th grade and any other 
teacher (Allied), each is an individual conference, so you’ll need to sign 
up for each teacher you would like to meet with. 
 
If you do not have internet access, feel free to call Horace Mann at 715
-261-0725 for assistance.  
 

If you would like to have a virtual or telephone conference, please     
indicate your preference in the special requests box when scheduling 
in PTCFast. Your child’s teacher will then send you a link to attend the 
conference via google meet, or confirm the phone conference.  

It is important that your preferred email address is listed in your child’s 
student information. Please call the school office at 715-261-0725 if 
you need to confirm or update your parent email.    

Thank you for your continued support of your child, our school, and 
learning in general. We look forward to meeting with you! 

http://horacemann.wausauschools.org
mailto:rphelps@wausauschools.org
mailto:tcumming@wausauschools.org
mailto:hcameron@wausauschools.org
http://www.wausauschools.org
https://twitter.com/WausauHMann
https://ptcfast.com/schools/Horace_Mann_Middle_School


 

Message Board 

If your child will be out of school for the day or late, 
please call our attendance line at 715.261.0735.  

 

You can leave a message 24-hours a day. 
 

Thank you! 

NO SCHOOL DAYS 
 

October 27 - No PM Classes - Students       

Dismissed at 10:50 am 
October 28-29 - Staff Inservice 

November 24-26 - Thanksgiving Break 
December 23-January 2 - Winter Break 

Horace Mann is on 
Twitter!  Follow us at  
@WausauHMann  
 

Visitors at Horace Mann  
 
When you visit us at Horace Mann between 7:30-4:00, 
we ask that you use the Main Entry. In efforts to keep 
our students safe, all visitors are greeted at the front 
door through out intercom system.  
 
You will be asked to stop at the office to register as a 
visitor and receive your visitor badge. 
 
The first time you visit, you will be asked for a driver's 
license as part of our security procedures. Subsequent 
visits will not need a driver's license. 
 
Thank you for your help in keeping our students safe. 

https://twitter.com/WausauHMann


 

Message Board 

Horace Mann Athletics  
 
Our fall sports finish up next week.  Thanks to everyone who participated for Horace Mann this 
season!  It was great to see you in the pool, on the court, on the field, and out on the course!! 
 
6th grade Intramural Soccer (Boys and Girls) starts Oct. 11 and Intramural Volleyball (Girls) starts 
Oct. 11.  Permission slips for both are available in the Main Office. 
 
7th or 8th grade Boys Basketball starts Oct. 18.  Sports folders are available in the Main Office and 
a sports physical is needed in order to practice. 
 
6th, 7th & 8th grade Intramural Swimming (Boys) starts on Nov. 15.  Permission slips are available 
in the Main Office. 
 
Horace Mann is looking for a Track Coach who is familiar with the Long and Triple Jump and/or 
Sprints.  There is an open application on WECAN if you are interested, or contact Mark Beversdorf 
at mbeversd@wausauschools.org 

DC/Philly/Boston Trip 2022 
Attention students in Grades 8, 9 & 10! 

 

Planning is underway for the 2022 DC/Philly/Boston trip this spring!  
This year the trip will be available to 8th graders who would typically go and 9th & 10th  
graders who missed the trip during 8th grade due to the pandemic.  
 
Our first organizational meeting is Thursday, October 14th at 5:30 pm in the large group 
room at HMMS.   
 
The meeting will include: 

·     What we will see and do on the trip 
·     Rooming/Safety/Expectations 
·     Cost & Registration Information 
·     Answering parent and student questions 
 
 *** It is very important that you AND a parent/guardian attend.   

 
We look forward to seeing you there! If you are unable to attend,  
please contact Mrs. Tourtillott tetourtil@wausauschools.org for more information. 

 

mailto:mbeversd@wausauschools.org
mailto:tetourtil@wausauschools.org


 

Cross Country News 

On October 5th, the Eagle's Cross Country Team competed at the Wisconsin Rapids Middle School 
Invitational. The boys team took first place and the girls took a very close second place. Throughout 
the season the team has been focusing on their goals and improvements. As they reach their last few 
meets they are seeing what all their hard work and dedication has led to.  
 
On October 7th,  both teams placed first at the Antigo Middle School Invitational.  
 
Wish the Eagle's Cross Country team good luck at their conference meet on October 12th!  

Horace Mann will be kicking off their annual fundraiser the week 
of October 18.  Watch for packets to come home with your     
students and for  an email with ordering information to come 
home! 
 
Thank you for supporting our students! 



 

Here are a few of our finished and winning Roller Coasters for 7-1 & 
7-3 Science! A winning team was chosen by their marble being able 
to make it through a hill, loop, and curve. They also were being 
evaluated on their ability to work as a team and execute a          
successful build. Teams worked hard and overall enjoyed the     
project! Almost every team said the hardest part was getting their 
loop to work successfully! Way to go teams on your roller coasters!  

7-1 & 7-3 Science Class 

HM Student Council News:  
WHO: HM 6th grade students 
WHAT: 6th grade fun night 
   - Activities include swimming, foosball, ping pong, board games, basketball, football, 
soccer, badminton, etc. 
   - Students should bring their own swimsuits & towels. 
   -Concessions will also be sold. 
 
WHERE: Horace Mann Middle School (gymnasium, pool, and cafetorium) 
WHEN: Friday, October 15th, 6-8 pm 
WHY: To exercise & socialize 
 
*Students will enter through the gym doors on the HM main entrance side of the building. 6th 
grade students should be dropped off and picked up on time. 



 

6-2 at School Forest 

Team 6-2 recently spent a week at the School Forest partaking in many activities.  Below are some  

photos of our Rappelling Wall fun, a few shots of the cave paintings that tribes created at the School 

Forest that now decorate our Team 6-2 hallway at school and finally, a collection of our Team 

‘handprints’ to also decorate our hallway . . .  



 



 



 

MasterMinds  

Every A day Thursday or Friday until the end of 1st quarter, Mr. Boller will be leading the    
MasterMinds club from 3:00-4:20. Join us if you seek some fun competition in activities      
including chess, Dungeons & Dragons, Dominion, Magic the Gathering, and other strategy 
games. You might even want to try your hand at game design! 

 

WHAT: MasterMinds 

WHO: all grade levels with Mr. Boller 

WHEN: A days, Thursdays and Fridays, starts September 10th, until end of 2nd quarter 

WHERE: Room 210, upstairs in the corner of the 8th grade wing (above the art rooms) 

HOW: parents may return this form to my email, or students return paper copy to    
homeroom 

 

Email Mr. Boller with any questions. Permission/Information slips are posted on the G2M wall 
near the counseling offices. 
 

Yours in going above and beyond, 
 

Mr. Aaron Boller 

Middle School Gifted and Talented Resource Teacher 

aboller@wausauschools.org / 715-261-0725, X35604 
 

 



 



 



 


